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10th March, 2021 

Easter Hat Parade Wednesday 31.03.21 
Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2  

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

On Wednesday 31st March, students in Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 will participate in a fun-
filled Easter Hat Parade. 

In 2020, due to COVID 19, this event was unable to proceed so we are very happy that the children 
can enjoy this activity in the last week of Term 1. 

To ensure the Easter Hat event is equitable and to reduce pressure on busy families, all students 
will make their hats at school, in their classrooms.  Hats will not be judged. The purpose of the event 
is for students to have a couple of afternoons of fun: one afternoon for making, and one afternoon 
for parading. 

Our supportive P & C have purchased the coloured cardboard required for the hats – thank you 
Tuggerah P & C. 

It would be greatly appreciated if parents could please send in one or two Easter craft items that 
can be shared when each class decorates their Easter Hats. Feathers, cotton balls, pom poms, 
stickers, coloured eggs etc. are all examples of items you may be able to source inexpensively from 
the shops. 

As COVID guidelines change regularly, I will provide further details closer to the event regarding 
parent attendance on the 31st March.   

 

Kind regards, 

 

Erin Wilson        Cheryl Walker 

Relieving Assistant Principal      Acting Principal 

http://www.tuggerah-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/

